
 

 

 

Circular No. 13 of the year 2024 

Regarding the 53rd National Day Public Holiday of the UAE 

 

To the kind attention of all Ministries and Federal Entities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) extends its best 

regards to you, wishing you all success and prosperity. 

Based on the Cabinet resolution regarding the approved official holidays agenda 

for the public and private sectors in the country for the year 2024, FAHR announces 

to all ministries and federal entities that the 53rd National Day holiday of the UAE 

will be on December 2 and 3, 2024, which falls on Monday and Tuesday, and 

employees will resume official work on Wednesday, December 4, 2024. 

On this occasion, we congratulate the leadership, government, and people and 

residents of the United Arab Emirates. 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

Issued on November 22, 2024 


